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LOGISTICAL SERVICES____________________________________________

TO:

TUT STAFF

FROM:
GJ Labuschagne



DIRECTOR: LOGISTICAL SERVICES

DATE:
31 August 2007

RE:
KILOMETER TARIFF FOR OFFICIAL TRIPS – 2008

I would like to refer you to the decision that was taken by the EMC on the 4th of June 2007 with regard to the tariff for the use of private vehicles for official trips as well as the tariff for the use of fleet vehicles for budget purposes for 2008.

	8.3
	COMPENSATION FOR THE USE OF PRIVATE VEHICLES
	Prof Molefe
	

	1.

2.

3.

1.

2.
	Noted:
That the Administration Support Committee, at its meeting on 20 March 2007, had expressed its concern about the current high reimbursement tariff for traveling between campuses.

The proposal that staff should be encouraged to use their own vehicles and that the tariff per kilometer be reduced from R2, 46 to R1, 80 per kilometer.

That managers should control the traveling of their staff between campuses in the interest of cost effectiveness.

It was resolved:

That the document Compensation for the Use of Private Vehicles, as set out in Document EMC.220/2007(13), be approved.

That the reduction of the kilometer tariff from R2, 46 to R1, 80 be implemented from 2008.


Also the resolution of the Broad Management Forum, 23 July 2007:

7.1.2 That the meeting take note of the Minutes of the Executive Management Committee (EMC) of 4 June 2007.

Please feel free to contact myself or Mr. Johan Henning (Interim Deputy Director: Transport Services) at x5465, if you need more information or advice, on this issue.

Regards

GJ LABUSCHAGNE

DIRECTOR: LOGISTICAL SERVICES

E-mail:  labuschagnegj@tut.ac.za
Tel:
(012) 382-5455

Fax:
(012) 382-5459

Cellphone:  082 881 5500
